

## 26.6.20 Log International exchange CSA-Softwares Members

Thibaud, Urs, Moritz, Michael, Flo

Entschuldigt: Kristina, Bernd

### Agenda

#### Our wishes regarding the CSA-software development and networking with each other

Moritz: Funding is a good idea, I also want to bring forward a solution we can recommend for most CSAs. One concrete thing we could do, to convince Bernd to not write another CSA software. ;)

Thibaud: charging a fee already for my software + for development also charge the “customers”, but I think funding is a good idea. I would like to see the other solutions aswell. I think it’s difficult to dev something for all. I would also like to learn from each other an

Urs: I also would like to see whats going on in the CSA world. Maybe we can connect the softwares. We had a look. Our dream is to have a one in all solution for CSA, which fits most of the benefits. Regarding crop planning we’re on a good way.

Flo: My concern for this meeting is very much driven by the needs of my CSA Kartoffelkombinat. We have to increase the flexibility of our software we’ve deloped. I want to make a decision: do we want to build something only for us or do we want to build something to be used by the community aswell. We have growing pressure to adjust our software.

### Next Steps

Have another call in week 31.

Moritz will ask dev of Juntagrigo, if he wants to join aswell.

Micha sends Dudle.